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I oppose SB1583.  The State of Oregon does not have the right to make decisions 

that have been granted to parents and School Boards. It is a usurpation of power and 

authority.  Parents have every right to oppose the pornographic material coming into 

our libraries.  Parents have rights to oppose transgender assignments by the State 

upon our children and its community.  I have raised 3 grown boys and believe the 

school must focus on academic excellence and not social issues. The State has no 

right to override the parental control. 

 


